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The Metropoiitan Council has applied for a sound level variance for construction work related to the Central Corridor Light Rail
project. Fhe request is for up to 45 occurences of overnight work along University Ave. from Hamline to Robert St. begining June
21, 2012 through November 30, 2012. The public hearing is scheduled for June 20, 2012 in the City Council Chambers at 5:30
p.m. Contact mark.kaisersatt@ci.stpaul.mn.us with comments.
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